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I oppose this measure. Mail voting has been the standard in Oregon for my entire 

adult life. This system has allowed flexibility, ease of voting amidst an often onerously 

busy schedule, and has enabled me to do detailed research to cast a carefully 

measured vote. I would be unable to recall enough details without all of the materials 

at hand *while* I was completing the ballots. I understand that for a great number of 

people, mailing in ballots is a necessity, and for a great number more is a huge help. 

I would understand and support some due diligence on the part of the State, County, 

or City to ensure ensure that voters are legitimate. However, I do not believe that 

Mail-in-voting presents any significant risk if certain controls are in place to register 

only valid voters. For these reasons, I reiterate my opposition to this measure.  


